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October 22, 2014

Hello ACE High School Families,

It is with great excitement that I write this letter to you. Our goal at ACE High
School has always been to ensure that we are preparing our students to move into
the next phase of life prepared for the world that awaits them. While we will
continue to offer a rigorous course load of core curriculum, we are excited about
the opportunity to be able to expand our elective offerings in the coming
semester.

The following courses will coming to ACE High School in January 2015:
Sports Medicine
Emergency Medical Responder
Fire Science
Athletic Training

The majority of these classes will be initially geared towards the upper classmen;
however, there will be limited availability for underclassmen as well. The
purpose of this letter is to ensure that we are able to make the best use of these
classes in serving our students. I have attached a letter with a brief description of
each course and their corresponding grade levels.

If your student is interested in the possibility of enrolling in one of these
courses, please identify which course they would like to take and have him
or her return the form to the front office. Please note that as much as we
would love to accommodate all students’ requests, certain scheduling conflicts
may prevent enrollment in the courses this year. However, we will continue to
offer a strong selection of courses in the years to come and we welcome their
enrollment in the future.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at your earliest
convenience. | am on campus on Mondays and Wednesdays or you can reach me
throughout the week via email severett(@helendalesd.com.

Sincerely,
W

Sarah K. Everett
Academic Counselor
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